2/29/2016 National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration Mail - Fwd: Fukushima Agenda Item B.1.b
Supplemental Open Public Comment 2

March 2016
Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>

Fwd: Fukushima
1 message

PFMC Comments - NOAA Service Account <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Fri, Feb 26, 2016 at 9:30 AM
To: Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <Jennifer.Gilden@noaa.gov>

---------- Forwarded message -—-——--

From: Robert Behne <robertbehne@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Feb 26, 2016 at 12:25 AM

Subject: Fukushima

To: pfmc.comments@noaa.gov

Why is America unaware there is an extinciton level event going on in the Pacific Ocean from Fukushima?
Radiation is killing the wildlife in the Pacific Ocean. This is an outrage!! The fishing must be getting tough in
the Pacific if even existent. If researched Fukushima for 5 years now. It is much much worse than Chernobyl
and continues today. The ocean is dying from radiation! You will see the lost of most major species in the
Pacific. It may be too late already and these fully melted reactors will pour highly radioactive water into the
ocean for a 100 years. Its just beginning. Please help stop this extinction event.

Thank you for your comments to the Pacific Fishery Management Council. Your comments have been received
and will be forwarded to the appropriate staff member for processing.

Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, OR 97220

Phone: 503-820-2280

Toll Free: 1-866-806-7204

Fax: 503-820-2299

Twitter: http://Twitter.com/PacificCouncil

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=55f003d2f9&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1531ealale2cd1e2&siml=1531ealale2cd1e2
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